							[bookmark: _GoBack]High school seniors who are part of the class of 2019 and have a documented learning disability or ADHD are welcome to apply for the Anne Ford and Allegra Ford Thomas scholarships. Please help us spread the word by sharing the application link:http://apply.ncld.org.





















